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Madam President,

delegation of Poland wishes to thank Denmark for presentation of its national report. We acknowledge Denmark’s activities undertaken in order to implement recommendations accepted during the previous cycle of UPR. 

In this respect, as per agreed practice, Poland would like to 

· recommend Denmark to establish National Human Rights Institution covering the Faroe Islands according to recommendations made by the UN General Assembly in 1994 and by the UN Committee on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights in 2013.

· recommend Denmark to adopt legislation to completely abolish solitary confinement of children. 
Poland would like to use this opportunity and express appreciation for actions undertaken by Denmark in the field of combating hate crimes. 

We also welcome establishing the Human Rights Council of Greenland, tasked with the promotion and protection of human rights, in accordance with recommendations made by the UN General Assembly in 1994 and the UN Committee on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights in 2013.
Thank you.

